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April 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer(s)  
 
We hope that you had a good Easter break, despite the weather. It has been lovely to see all the students 
back in school, well rested and ready to go. We are very proud of this cohort, and it is important that they 
use their time purposefully over the next six to 10 weeks.  
 
On Monday, we launched the next 10-week plan with students, with the clear message being: maximise 
the time you have in school and control the things you can control, namely: 
 
- Attending school every day  
- Attending lessons on time 
- Attending after-school support sessions 
- Completing all homework and revision  
- Alongside this, ensure you have a balanced diet, plenty of sleep and make time for the things you enjoy.  
 
As you will be aware, students have time for independent study on a Wednesday afternoon. To ensure 
they gain the most from these next six weeks, we have regrouped them into different classes during this 
slot, depending on need. Some students will have some extra Maths and English delivery, some students 
may have a mix of subject-specific support, and some will continue to have time to study independently.  
 
All students are expected to be in school for all lessons and exams up to and including Friday 7th June. 
From Monday 10th June, if you feel at this point that your child may benefit from completing some of their 
revision at home and only come in for exams, then this can be arranged via Miss Blackburn. 
 
We will be sending a letter to confirm how you can request this at the end of this half term. For 
safeguarding reasons, students cannot come in and out of school as they please. All absences need to be 
booked in and agreed by parents/carers with the school. 
 
Please see the following page for the breakdown of the next 10 weeks.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



   

    

Week 1:    15th - 21st April  Lessons and Revision Sessions  

Week 2:    22nd - 28th April  Lessons and Revision Sessions  

Week 3:   29th April - 5th May Lessons and Revision Sessions 

Week 4:   6th - 12th May  Some Exams Start. Lessons and Revision Sessions  
End of 100hrs Revision Preparation 

Week 5:   13th - 19th May Fine Tuning and Performance Phase Begins 
Exams and Study Hall Timetable (TBC) 

Week 6:   20th - 26th May  Exams and Study Hall Timetable (TBC) 

Week 7:   27th May - 2nd June  Half Term  

Week 8:   3rd - 9th June  Exams and Study Hall Timetable (TBC) 

From Monday 10th June, students will be able to study at home and come in for exams. 

Week 9-10:   10th – 20th June                                                       Exams continue   
Friday 21st June, 2.00pm                                                               Leavers’ Assembly 

Week 11: Thursday 27th June                                                       Prom  

 
Study Hall - Students will be in their timetabled lessons (unless in an exam) focusing on that subject. Once 
they have completed the exams for that subject, that time will then turn into ‘Study Hall’, where they may 
complete revision for other subjects. 
 
As always, thank you for your continued support. If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact 
us.  
 

Yours sincerely  

 
Kate Blackburn  
Assistant Headteacher 


